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October was Mental Health Month. This year’s theme
was “value your mind”.

On Wednesday the 14th of October we were very
lucky to have special guest Sean Choolburra visit us
in Broken Hill. The event was held at the West
Football Club and it was an enjoyable show for the
community. Maari Ma staff attended the event to
promote our programs and hand out resources to
community members.
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On Monday the 19th of October a mindfulness oolglet AHallowgen

activity was held at our health service for community
members to participate in. A colouring in activity
was available to help explain the mindfulness
concept and as a source of relaxation. Some short
videos on mindfulness and child development were
available for viewing, and a guided breathing and
mindfulness exercise was available for anyone who
was interested. We had lots of promotional items to
give away such as travel mugs, portable
headphones, stress balls, stickers, stress less tips,
posters and plenty of information! This day was also
a good opportunity for staff to promote our Social &
Emotional Wellbeing Calendar that we are in the
process of developing for 2016.
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As part of Mental Health Month, Maari Ma also gave
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We would love to use your photos, A R
drawings, paintings or any artwork in our = “Improving Aboriginal health
calendar and prizes will be given out, so “vand closing the gap”
watch this space! 3 2
ken Hill, NSW
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f' | Friday the 13th of November is Walk to Work Day. People who walk before or during work are

7 3 generally healthier, more productive and less likely to be sick or absent. It's in the best interests
of all individuals and organisations to build walking into their daily routine and support the Walk
to Work program.

Even if you are not working on that day, you could try walking to the shops or to a relative’s or
friend’s house.
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